
By the Numbers  
June 14th:   
Contribution: $3,006.00 
eGive: $2,760.00 
Total: $5,766.00 
Budget: $6,113.00 
Hope for Haiti: $15.42 

Preaching Minister: Rodney Ashlock 
Youth Minister: Brady Horner (325-260-1903) 
Children’s Education Coordinator: Jackie Lee 
 

Elders: Randy Bibb, Jim MacDonald, Steve Stovall, Troy Tom 
 

Deacons: Don Bell, Manny Carneiro, CJ Chaney, Jon Cogburn, Eric Gumm, 
Adam Lott, Chris Meeks, Matt Waldrip 
 

 

Prayer Concerns 
~Laura Templeton’s mother passed recently.  Prayers for Laura and her 
family. 
 

~Prayers for Melody Loveland and her knee health.  She has 5% of the 
infection still in her knee.  She will continue her the same treatment for a few 
more weeks in hopes that all the infection will be gone by then.  If it is not 
gone, then she may lose her leg.  Continued prayers! 
 

~Prayers for Jim Hill’s heart health and for some family concerns.    
 

~Continued prayers for Nell Hopper’s sister, Claudia, and her health.   She is 
now in a rehab facility and doing much better. 
 

~Continued prayers Laura Ashlock’s father and his health.   
 

~Prayers for Jessica Fisher and her pregnancy.  She is due in July.   
 

~Prayers for Mark and Kami Clancy.  They arrived safely in Houston last 
weekend and are working on getting adjusted back to the States.  They will 
be traveling to see Kami’s family soon.   
 

~Be in prayer for Amber Hammond as she prepares for her husband, Kyle, to 
be deployed in July for six months.  They have three small children as well! 
 

~Prayers for former members Dennis and Becky Cavitt and family.  Becky’s 
parents have a long road to recovery, but it looks like they are slowly getting 
back on the right track.  Continued prayers!  
 

Happy Birthday: 
June 23rd: Alex 
Touchstone 
June 25th: Kennedy Lott 
 
 
Happy Anniversary: 
June 26th: Stephen & 
Shannon Custred 
 
 
Our Calendar:   
June 21st: Father’s Day 
 
July 4th: Independence 
Day 
 
July 15th: Family Fun 
Night 
 
July 26th: Graduation 
Celebration 
 
August 5th: Family Fun 
Night 
 
September 7th: Labor 
Day 
 
October 12th: Columbus 
Day 
 
November 1st: Day Light 
Savings Time Ends 
 

  
  

 
 
  

Money Tree Shower 
Gabe and Jessica Fisher will be welcoming their third child in July.  We’d like to celebrate this blessing with 
a money tree shower after the arrival of their precious baby!  That date is still to be determined, but if 
you’d like to help host this shower please contact Shelley Doremus.   

Youth Ministry Announcements 
Breakfast Bible Study:  Our first breakfast Bible study of the summer is at the 
home of the Carniero’s (2434 Lincoln Dr.) at 9:00 AM on Tuesday, June 23rd.  
 

Lake Day: Lake Day is back! Meet at the Church this Thursday, June 25th at 
8:00 AM and we will return at 5:00 PM. Bring a sack lunch, water bottle, a 
swimsuit, and dry clothes to change into.  
 

Devo: Our next devo is Sunday, June 28th from 6:00 to 8:00 PM at the 
Chaney’s home (1118 Piedmont).  
 



 

June 21, 2020 

Westgate Church of Christ 

Children’s Ministry News 
In sacks children received today, there is a sheet to remind families to  
work on Micah 6:8, “He has told you, O man, what is good and what  
does the Lord require of you but to do justice, and to love kindness,  
and to walk humbly with your God?”  There are a variety of materials  
in this weeks’ bag with a focus on Father’s Day but look for the small  
note with suggestions to assist in facilitating the activities.   
For almost three months, we worshiped in our homes through the  
dedication of our leaders with the help of technology.  Many thanks  
to each of you who contributed to Sunday services with special  
thanks to Rodney for Wed. PM classes. Last week, children wrote notes of thanks  
and appreciation!  Each note was precious but here is a small sampling.  It was  
great to see the smiles of young ones last Sunday and we are looking forward to  
safely resuming Bible classes together!  Please be praying for God’s guidance and  
direction in planning.   Hugs to all Dads! 
     
   
 

Sermon Title: Desire and Fall(out) 
Scripture: Genesis 3:6 
When the woman saw that the fruit of the tree was good for food and pleasing to the eye, and also 
desirable for gaining wisdom, she took some and ate it. She also gave some to her husband, who was with 
her, and he ate it. 
 
 
 
 

Family Fun Nights Update 
There is a change in one of the dates for Family Fun Nights this summer.  We will have our first Family Fun 
Night on July 15th and the next Family Fun Night will be on August 1st.  Be on the lookout for more details 
on the July 15th FFN.        

 

Wednesday Night Bible Study Homework 
1. Put into practice the admonitions Paul gives the Philippians in Phil 4:4-9. 

4 Rejoice--in the Lord 
5 Let your gentleness be evident--to all, not just those we like 
6 Do not be anxious--God is guarding us 
6 present your requests to God--with thanksgiving and confidence 
8 think about--all the virtues listed in v. 8 
9 put it into practice--don't just sit around thinking about the virtues listed in v. 8, 
do them 

2. Read the final section of Philippians, Phil 4:10-23. What is Paul's concern in the last paragraph of the 
book? What does Paul have to say about contentment? Why do many of us struggle with being content? 

 

Happy Father’s Day 


